Dennis J_ang _ . -

From: Godrej Kerawalla [godrejk@juno.com]

Sent: Wednesday, January 19, 2005 10:31 AM

To: Dennis Jang

Cc: bdamin@aol.com; kerawalla@carnegiefoundation.org
Subject: US PIPE & FOUNDRY IN UNION CITY

January 19, 2005

REF: REPORT IN THE ARGUS DT JAN 19, 2005 ASKING RESIDENTS TO RAISE
OBJECTION

Dear Sirs,

Emissions pollution has been a major and increasing health concern and
hazard for all bay area residents. Lead emissions are deadly for infants
and create lifeleong health problems in children causing pain, suffering
and death and taxing health services leading to large unnecessary
expenditures.

All and any large industrial peollution contributer like this foundry
should be relocated away from densely populated areas for obvious
reasons. Large incentives should be provided by the government for this
purpose to the industry and its employees to relocate if necessary.

The foundry's permit should not be renewed under any circumstance.
Thanking you in anticipation.

Sincerely,

Godrej Kerawalla

5028 Bridgepointe Place
Union City, CA 94587

cc: Mr Bart Amin, Board Member
Bridgepcinte Place Home Owners Association
5030 Bridgepointe Place
Union City, CA 94587

Suggest an objection letter/email may please be sent by the HOA
representing all 110 owners before
the February 15, 2005 deadline.




